
 

 

The Kenner Business Association will be hosting our Holiday Party and 
Give Back Event on Tuesday, December 6th at Messina’s. We are 
seeking donations for sponsorships for this popular event where 
proceeds are awarded to local nonprofits at our January meeting. The 
generosity of last year’s sponsors allowed us to award over 
$17,000.00 to our chosen recipients.  Please see the attached flyer 
with our sponsorship levels.  

If you or your company would like to offer a gift card for our raffle or 
a bottle of wine for the wine pull ($15 value), please complete the 
form and return to Suzanne Hebert at suzannehebert@gulfbank.com, 
Kelly Hand at kellyhand504@gmail.com or Mary Sharon Howland at 
mshowland1@gmail.com  by November 18th.  Items must be received 
by November 28th, 
 

BUSINESS NAME__________________________________________________________ 

Contact Person_____________________________________________________________ 

Address_____________________________________________________________________ 

Phone_______________________Email__________________________________________ 

Description_________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Value of Item:______________________________________________________________ 
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